
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

  

12th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Our EYFS Easter Bonnet parade will take place on Thursday 21th March at 2.40pm. Parents are invited to 
join us to watch the parade in the hall and should begin to arrive from 2:30pm.  
 
We invite parents to support their children to make the bonnets at home. However, if this is not possible, 
please speak to the class teacher who will then give opportunities to pupils to make a bonnet in school. We 
request that parents bring the bonnets into school on the morning of the parade. 
 
We can’t wait to see all of your fantastic bonnets ! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
Mr N Glover 
Principal 
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